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Provider rates for the Maryland Public Mental Health system were 
increased by 4% for most services with dates of service beginning January 
1, 2015.  The Board of Public Works cut this increase to 2% retroactive to 
January 1, 2015.  The ValueOptions system has already implemented the 
change in the rates. Claims paid at the 4% level after January 1 will be on 
this week’s provider summary voucher and show as an adjustment.   
 
The new rate schedule can be found at:  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_info.html  
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